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I would like to request that extremely strong laws and guidelines are laid down for the dog 
racing industry.  
 
Personally, I would prefer that this cruel activity was banned altogether however, as this 
does not seem possible, please ensure that strict laws are in place for the kind and humane 
treatment of these beautiful animals at every stage of their lives and that severe penalties 
and lifetime bans apply for those that that do not hat do not comply. Obviously, strict 
policing, by a government body set up strictly for this purpose, will be required.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
Lesley Pryke 


